
Cherry Hill Elementary
250 E 1650 S, Orem UT 84058 | (801) 717-5035

Our SEL focus this month is Managing Me

Get To Know

Hello everyone! My name is Hannali and I am a
new YDP this year here at the Boys and Girls
Club of Cherry Hill Elementary! I am from Walla

Walla, Washington, known for their sweet
onions! I am currently going to BYU for

Elementary Education. I play the violin, viola,
and piano! I love drawing and traveling. I

recently visited South Korea with my husband! I
am so excited that I get to work with your

children this school year!

Upcoming Events

● Dia De Los Muertos Project-
November 2nd

● NO PROGRAM
(THANKSGIVING)- November
22nd-24th

Elizabeth- 11/5
Shriya-11/9
Aditya-11/9
Ella-Mae-11/9
Luna-11/23

CLUB CLOSED

November 22nd-24th- Thanksgiving
Break

Contact Information:

Zayred Villarreal-Sol - Site Director
Phone: (801)717-5035

Email: cherryhill@bgcutah.org

Project Learn/Power Hour
Monday-Thursday
3:30pm-4:30pm

Project Learn or Power Hour is our homework help
and literature time program. The first 30 minutes of
Power Hour will be homework help and the other 30
minutes will be reading time!

STEM Labs
Fridays

STEM will be the time where our students will have the
opportunity to be involved in Science, Technology,
Engineering and Math activities.

Enrichment
Monday-Thursday 4:30pm-5:30pm

Friday 4:00pm-5:30pm
Enrichment clubs are activities where the children will
have opportunities to explore new hobbies, subjects
and interests.

SEL (Prevention and Behavior)
Tuesday & Thursday 3:00pm-3:30pm
SMART: Fridays 3:30pm-4:00pm

Prevention and Behavior: Managing Me
SMART: Post-Survey

Dia De Los Muertos Project: In the Mexican
culture, we celebrate our loved ones who have
passed with setting up an altar (ofrenda in

spanish) with their photos (refer to the disney
movie Coco). We are making our very own

ofrenda this year on November 2nd. Your child
is invited to bring a photo of a loved one(s) who
has passed that they can place on our ofrenda
at any point from Nov. 2nd-3rd. If you have any

questions, please ask Ms. Z!
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